
 

 

        
 

June 9, 2021 
 
Allison Anderson, PE 
Engineering Supervisor 
City of Columbia – Public Works 
701 East Broadway  
Columbia, Mo 65205 

 
Dear Allison Anderson: 
 
On Tuesday, June 8th, 2021, the Board of Directors of the Downtown 
Community Improvement District (CID) unanimously voted to support the 
proposed installation of street-side accessible parking along 4th street by 
the MERS/Goodwill building. Providing adequate and ADA accessible 
parking for this business and the general area is imperative in welcoming 
citizens to our downtown.  
  
It is our understanding that there are two options proposed in the design 
of these parking spaces. The CID would like to follow the 
recommendation of the Parking Commission and see the parallel spots 
installed over the slanted spaces. Installing the parallel option will help 
keep the traffic flow and keep the parking spots on the other side of the 
street open for use.  
  
As always, please reach out with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
 
 
 
Nickie Davis 
Executive Director 
Downtown Community Improvement District 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
CID BOARD 
 
Adam Dushoff  
Addison’s 
 
Mikel Fields  
Cracked Up Mobile  
 
Auben Galloway 
Callahan & Galloway Property 
Management 
 
Chrystal Graves 
Chrystal L. Hair and Makeup 
 
Kenny Greene 
Monarch Jewelry 
 
Van Hawxby 
DogMaster Distillery 
 
Aric Jarvis 
Broadway Hotel 
 
Kalle LeMone 
Nourish Café & Market 
 
Heather McGee 
On The Rocks 
 
Lydia Melton  
Gunter Hans 
 
Tom Mendenhall 
The Lofts at 308 Ninth 
 
Michael McClung  
Dungarees, Resident 
 
Munir Mohammad 
Boone Olive Oil, Shortwave 
 
Lara Pieper 
Bloom Bookkeeping 
 
Deb Rust 
Tellers 
 
 

 


